Hello Meadowlane Families and Neighbours

On Saturday, June 3rd 2017 we will be installing a Fedge (food hedge) at the school as part of the Edible Forest Heights project and we need help.  We welcome volunteers of all ages to join us from 8:30am – 12:30pm rain or shine!
If you have any questions please e-mail us at meadowlaneschoolcouncil@gmail.com
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*Volunteers - please bring a shovel &/or wheelbarrow if you are able.
